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The Foundation for Disabled Youths has an opportunity this summer to participate in an event that will bring joy to its
children and broaden the life experiences of its volunteers. I am asking for your support to help ensure that all who
want to participate can do so.

STC Foundation’s two-week Youth Leadership Camp will focus on moral character, college preparation and career
planning. The goal is laudable: to help young people - the next generation of leaders in our community - understand
that academics are important, but they are not the sole path to success and happiness. Guest speakers from the
business community, law enforcement and public service organizations will provide an array of perspectives. In
addition, participants will make field trips to places of interest and fun throughout Southern California and will go on
an overnight camping trip. A few of FFDY’s volunteer student leaders plan to attend. In addition, all of the children
that FFDY serves, along with their parents, will have the chance to join in on the field trips and the camping adventure.

We want to make sure that every volunteer, every child and every parent who wishes to attend can do so, which will
be possible with sponsors who recognize what a great opportunity this is. As a sign of our appreciation, we will
recognize our benefactors in the STC Youth Leadership Camp yearbook, media exposures and with certificates of
appreciation.

Details of Gold, Silver and Bronze sponsorship are as follows:
Gold Sponsor: $1000

*  Full page color ad in the yearbook

* Invitation to press conference

* Plaque of recognition

* Congressional certificate of Appreciation

Silver Sponsor: $500

* Half page color ad in the yearbook
* Plaque of recognition

Bronze Sponsor: $200

*  Name recognition in the yearbook
* Certificate of recognition

Thank you so much for your time. If you desire any more information, please do not hesitate to contact me. And if you
want to meet our children, whom we affectionately call our angels, I invite you to an FFDY meeting on an upcoming
Saturday. I guarantee that they will change the way you think of disabled children.

If you wish to provide a sponsorship today, please make checks payable to the Foundation for Disabled Youths. Every
cent will go toward the STC leadership camp experience.

Sincerely,

Ben Su

FFDY board member, Past President

and President and CEO of Prosperity Wealth Management, Inc.
626 340-3921 email: bensu@prosperitywmg.com



